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June 23, 2017 
 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
3930 Fairview Industrial Drive SE 
Salem, Oregon 97302-1166 
 
RE: Advice No. 2140 for Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC P.U.C. Oregon No. 33 

Exchange and Network Services Tariff 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
Attached for electronic filing is the amended tariff sheet for the Qwest Corporation d/b/a 
CenturyLink QC P.U.C. Oregon No. 33 Exchange and Network Services Tariff.  This filing was 
originally submitted on June 9, 2017 with a proposed effective date of July 20, 2017. 
 

Section Sheet Revision 
1 10 3rd Revised 

 
This amended filing corrects the sheet by deleting content originally indicated by the margin 
symbols.  
 
Consideration and timely approval of these pages are respectfully requested.  Please contact me 
if you have any questions regarding this filing at zarneisha.dixon@centurylink.com or 913-353-
7090. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Zarneisha Dixon 
 
Attachments 
 
 
cc:  Phil Grate, CenturyLink 
       John Felz, CenturyLink 
 ZARNEISHA DIXON 

Tariff Analyst III 
Zarneisha.Dixon@Centurylink.com 

600 New Century Pkwy 
New Century, KS 66031 

Mailstop: 1D222 
Tel: (913)-353-7090 
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 Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC 
P.U.C. OREGON NO. 33 SECTION 1 
EXCHANGE AND 3rd Revised Sheet 10 
 Cancels 2nd Revised Sheet 10 
  
 
 1.  APPLICATION AND REFERENCE 
 
1.2 TABLE OF CONTENTS (Cont'd) 
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SECTION 109.  RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SECTION 10.  MISCELLANEOUS SERVICE OFFERINGS 
 
10.13.1 CALL LINE IDENTIFIER .................................................................... 1 
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Advice No. 2140 
Issued by Qwest Corporation Effective:  July 20, 2017 
By Phil Grate, State Regulatory Affairs, Director 


